
Messages 

• Auditions for the School Pantomime: Auditions will 

be held this week for our pantomime ‘Oh yes they 

will!’ Children in P3-7 who wish to take part 

should prepare a short performance e.g. dramatic 

reading/poem/song etc.  They will be called at vari-

ous points throughout the week by staff. 

• Thank you to those who managed to complete the 

Parents’ Night Feedback Questionnaire! If you 

missed it or lost the link please see it to the left for 

completion. 

Have a fantastic October holiday everyone! 

 

 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

21st October 2024 

 

Monday 

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery. 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

Nursery - Forest Kindergarten AM. 

Pupil Assemblies AM 

Thursday 

Glee Club - 15:00-16:15 in the Hall. 

Friday 

Tennis Club—15:00-16:00 

 

 

 


